
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:02:11 PM

To:  Casey Maddren <cmaddren@gmail.com>

Cc:  Casey Maddren <cmaddren@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center DEIR, Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR, Comments from UN4LA
 

Hi Casey,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

All commenters on the Draft EIR are considered Interested Parties and will continue to receive notifications throughout the
process. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 12:21 PM Casey Maddren <cmaddren@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mindy,

I'd like to submit the attached comments on the Hollywood Center DEIR on behalf of United Neighborhoods for Los Angeles (UN4LA).  

Could you please send me a quick response to let me know you received the comment letter?  And could you also please add me to the
distribution list for future communications on this project?

Thanks,
Casey Maddren
United Neighborhoods for Los Angeles

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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